From: AGO - CAP

To: adelle@turkestrauss.com

Subject: Public Records Request 2023-06992
Date: Wednesday, July 12, 2023 1:47:31 PM
Attachments: 2023-07-07 Adell PRA request.pdf

2023-07-12 CAP response to Adell 2023-06992.pdf

Dear Lizzy Adell,
Please see attached in response to your Public Records Act request.
Sincerely,

Crystal Baldwin

Consumer Assistance Program
Office of the Attorney General
Mailing Address:

109 State Street

Montpelier, VT 05609-1001

Consumer Assistance Hotline: 800-649-2424
Email: ago.cap@vermont.gov


mailto:AGO.CAP@vermont.gov
mailto:adelle@turkestrauss.com
mailto:ago.cap@vermont.gov

From: vit-noreply@egov.gov on behalf of Office of the Vermont Attorney General

To: AGO - Public Records Requests

Cc: adelle@turkestrauss.com

Subject: Webform submission from: Public Records Request Form
Date: Friday, July 7, 2023 5:32:24 PM

EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize
and trust the sender.

Submitted on Fri, 07/07/2023 - 21:32
Submitted by: Anonymous
Submitted values are:

First Name
Lizzy

Last Name
Adell

Preferred Pronoun
she/her

Organization
Turke & Strauss LLP

Address

613 Williamson St

#201

Madison, Wisconsin. 53703
United States

Email

adelle@turkestrauss.com

Phone Number
6082371775

Please describe the records you are requesting and provide as much specificity as
possible, including applicable date ranges.
Dear Public Records Custodian:

I write to request records of consumer complaints regarding violations of the Do Not Call
registry, including text message spam and complaints regarding junk faxes. Relevant
complaints are limited to those received from April 1, 2023, to June 30, 2023.

If possible, please produce the records electronically, via email to adelle@turkestrauss.com,
on a CD, or on a Flash Drive. We are willing to pay all reasonable costs associated with the
production of records; please contact me if the fee to produce the records will exceed $50.00.
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Should you have any questions, please contact me at (608) 237-1775 or
adelle@turkestrauss.com.

Very Truly Yours,

TURKE & STRAUSS LLP
Lizzy Adell, Legal Assistant

Declaration (Required)
Yes

Date Submitted
2023-07-07






CHARITY R. CLARK
ATTORNEY GENERAL

TEL: (802) 828-3171

WWW.ago.vermont.gov

STATE OF VERMONT
OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL
109 STATE STREET
MONTPELIER, VT
05609-1001

July 12, 2023
Via email to adelle@turkestrauss.com

Lizzy Adell

Turke & Strauss LLP

613 Williamson Street, Suite 201
Madison, WI 53703

Re: Public Records Request 2023-06992
Dear Lizzy Adell,

After reviewing your records request dated July 7, 2023, and received by the Consumer
Assistance Program office on July 10, 2023, we have determined that we have no records that are
responsive to your request.

If you feel information or records have been withheld in error, you may appeal to the Deputy
Attorney General in writing at:

Robert McDougall

Deputy Attorney General
Office of the Attorney General
109 State Street

Montpelier, VT 05609-1001

Thank you for contacting the Vermont Attorney General's Office.
Sincerely,

Crystal Baldwin

Consumer Assistance Program

Office of the Attorney General
State of Vermont
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